
2022-23 Call for Applications 

Visiting Scholars Programme at the School of Economics and Business 

Universidad de Navarra, Spain 

 

The School of Economics and Business -SEB- of the Universidad de Navarra (Pamplona, 
Spain) invites applications for the Visiting Scholars Programme in the areas of Business 
and Economics for the academic year 2022-23. 

 

Schedule 

Fall 2022 visits will take place between September and December 2022. Spring 2023 
visits will take place between January and April 2023. The deadline for applications is 
March 31, 2022. On top of the call for applications, an informal rolling admission will 
also take place based on the applications received. 

 

Applicants 

The present call is addressed to professors and researchers with proven teaching 
experience, who are faculty members in European and non-European universities and 
research centres. Preference will be given to academics from our strategic and key 
partner institutions.  

 

Teaching Requirements 

The proposed course must offer a 6 academic credits (60 in-class contact academic 
sessions of 45 minutes each). The language of instruction must be English. The minimum 
duration is one quarter. 

 

Funding 

The SEB reimburses a single round-trip economy class ticket to Pamplona. The SEB also 
offers a remuneration intended to cover the teaching involvement. 

 

Relationship with the SEB 

We also encourage Visiting Scholars to participate fully in the research life of the SEB, 
for example by attending the research seminars and other events related to research. 
We expect Visiting Scholars to present their own work in a seminar whilst they are 
visiting the SEB, as well as spending office hours with faculty and PhD students. 



Computer facilities and desk space 

We provide the Visiting Scholars with office space as well as access to university 
facilities, including libraries and computer resources. 

 

Application  

Applications should be submitted to the International Office and include the following 
required documents: updated CV including a short list of recent publications and 
teaching preferences (Corporate Finance; Financial Statement Analysis; Innovation 
Models; Microeconomics; Large Scale Computing). 

All applications should be submitted by email at intrel-eco@unav.es with the subject: 
Visiting Scholar Programme at SEB-UN. 

Further information about the application may be requested by mail at 

intrel-eco@unav.es 
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